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Dear Brendon Mills

Thank you for your email of 19 December 2012 requesting a copy of the report
“Administering for Excellence: Effective Administration in Education”, more commonly known
as “The Picot Report”.

Your request has been considered under the Official Information Act 1982 and refused under
section 18(d) of the Act as the information requested is already publicly available.

The report is available at the National Library in Wellington, in public libraries in the major
cities and through www.books.google.com.

Under sections 19 and 28(3) of the Official Information Act 1982 you have the right to ask an
Ombudsman to review this decision.

Yours sincerely

el

Pauline Nesdale
Acting Group Manager
Schooling Policy




